Uralla Central School P & C Association
ABN 60 804 814 296

President: Michelle Williams
Secretary: Belinda Northam

100U

Treasurer: Nicole Anderson

Park Street

Uralla NSW 2358

Phone: 02 6778 4204

Email: ucspandc@gmail.com

Volunteer Register

The P&C are updating our volunteer register. If you are unable to make it to meetings but would still
like to help out, you can now nominate as a P&C volunteer and we will contact you when we need
extra hands. This is a great way to get involved and help us support our children’s learning! Simply
fill out the form with your details and return it to school. Alternatively, contact us through our
Facebook page, via the email address above or phone/sms the number below.

Micheile Williams
President
0427 544 616

Name:

Children’s Names/Classes:

O |am interested in helping with fundraising events etc.
O | am interested in attending P&C meetings.
L I would be interested in attending meetings but cannot attend hecause:

(This information helps us to make meetings accessible to as many parents as possible.)

Best Contact Number:

Email Address:




